Mumbai hosted the first-ever powerboat race in India - the Nexa P1 Powerboat
Indian Grand Prix of the Seas - from March 3-5, 2017. Sir H. N. Reliance
Foundation Hospital and Research Centre was the Official Health Partner of
the event.

The three-day extravaganza featured six teams comprising the best
SuperStock racers from the world over. Mumbaikars thronged the Marine Drive
and Girgaum Chowpatty to watch and cheer the Panther powerboats skimming
the waves of the Arabian Sea - their bows rearing, and foam trailing in wake -

along the majestic arch of the Queen’'s Necklace.

The Reliance Foundation Hospital was there - both in land and sea. It had set
up a ‘Medical Station’ at the Chowpatty. Also, medics from the hospital were
out in the sea, along with the rescue staff, ready to take on any emergency.




